January 29, 2021 MCLCan

Dear Mclean Patients, Residents and Families,

We are sending an update today to let you know of one employee who tested positive
for COVID-19. This employee is isolating at home. Contact tracing is complete, and
anyone who had been potentially exposed has been contacted individually by our care

team.

We will continue conducting surveillance testing of all assisted living and skilled
nursing residents and staff, as well as our mitigating strategies until we have two full
weeks of 100% negative COVID-I9 test results.

Thank you for your support as we work diligently to care and protect our
community. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to us

directly.

/
oo

S Haa (lanke

{

David Bordonaro Lisa Clark
President Vice President, Administrator of the Health Center
o Last positive case
Positive Recovered | Deaths

reported on:

Assisted Living

Robinson 1 T
Atwater 1 I
Abernethy 16 1/13/21 9 2 (I at other facility)
Total for Assisted Living 18 1/1321 11

Skilled Nursing

Evergreen Way (post—acute) 13 1/6/21 11 1 (other facility)
Chapel Crossing 2 1/14./21 1

Skyview Terrace 21 1/4/21 16 4

Total for Skilled Nursing 36 1/4/21 28

Employees 43 1/29/21 40




